

## Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED

**Telephone:** 01722 333851 **Fax:** 01722 325899

**E-mail:** admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk **Website:** www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

2 October 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians

## RE: Future Choices Careers Fair – Tuesday 17 October 2017

We are delighted to have the opportunity to take all Year 10 boys to attend the 'Future Choices Careers Fair 2017' at the City Hall in Salisbury. This is one of the biggest career events of 2017 in Wiltshire.

The fair takes place on Tuesday 17 October and the boys will be leaving school at 10.45am to walk to the City Hall. Students are invited to talk to both local and national employers and explore opportunities in further and higher education and apprenticeships (intermediate, advanced and higher). The students will return to school at lunchtime so no special arrangements need to be made for lunch.

We hope the boys will have an enjoyable and informative morning.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M J Jenner

Head of Middle School

1 x Famor.